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Monday 30th October 2023 
 

Nursery Trip – Forty Hall Woodland 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
We are very excited to take the Nursery children on their first trip of the academic year. We 
will be travelling by school minibus to Forty Hall to allow children to explore the autumnal 
woodland.  
 
The trip for Blue Jays will take place on Tuesday 21st November and all children are invited 
to participate, even if they do not attend Nursery on a Tuesday. You will need to drop your 
child off promptly at normal time (8:30am) ready for a 9:15am departure. 
 
Please log into Arbor to consent for your child to attend.  
 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately with rain boots. The children must be in 
full school uniform and with a warm coat.  
 
The children will be back in school and ready to be collected at the normal school pick-up 
time (3:15pm). 
 
If your child does not usually attend school on a Tuesday, please ensure you send them in 
with a packed lunch to eat.  
 
We will require some parent volunteers; please speak to the class teacher if you are 
interested in supporting us on the trip. Depending on the number of volunteers, we may or 
may not need some people, but we will let you know in advance if you will join the school 
trip. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please come speak to the class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Nursery Team  
 


